
Twisting into the future... 

CHS ALL SPORTS COMPLEX CAMPAIGN 

 

Dear Greater Clearwater Community and Friends, 

Clearwater High School was built in 1954. Since then, we have had numerous 

improvements and enhancements to our facility and curriculum. Now, it is time to 

bring our athletic facility into the twenty first century! With the advent of our Wall to 

Wall Academy model, and the Sports Hospitality Athletics Recreational Education 

Academy (S.H.A.R.E.), our athletic facilities need to meet the current theme based 

approach with certification options. With your help, we are hoping to upgrade our 

athletic space... 

 New classrooms 

 Locker rooms 

 Concessions 

 Weight room 

 Additional storage areas 

 Expansion of our current gym 

 Field observation deck 

 Artificial turf 

 Athletic training rooms 

 Resurfacing of the rubberized track 

 Ticket booth 

 Welcome Center 

 Technology enhancements - Video and Sound 

 Updated scoreboard 



 Student Activities Center 

It is our hope to begin the project during the summer of 2013, and complete it within 

five to seven years. Our district supports this initiative, and has already allocated 

funds to assist with this important project. A big thank you to Soffarelli and 

Associates for donating their time and talent to give us visualizations of the project, 

and Biltmore Construction for donating their time and talents for an estimated cost. It 

appears that the project will cost between nine and eleven million dollars. We intend 

to break the project up into three phases: 

 Phase 1: Field, field house with concessions, and north entrance of stadium 

 Phase 2: Gym expansion, South entrance of stadium, and classroom space 

 Phase 3: Student activities center and classroom space 

Numerous events and activities will take place to assist us in funding this important 

initiative! We need your help! We will be hosting events such as a kick-off banquet, 

golf tournament, brick sale, and silent auctions, just to name a few... More 

information coming soon! If you would like to serve on a committee, share your 

thoughts, attend an event, or simply donate to the cause please contact Keith 

Mastorides, Kathy Biddle or Angie Tanton. 

Keith Mastorides - Mastoridesk@pcsb.org 

Kathy Biddle - Biddlek@pcsb.org 

Angie Tanton - Tantone@pcsb.org 

We hope you will be a part of history in the making at Clearwater High School! Go 

Tornadoes! 

Sincerely, 

Keith Mastorides 

Principal, Clearwater High School 

  

UPDATE: Construction has begun on our athletic field house! By the fall, we will 

have new locker rooms, a new training room, storage space, and a new concession 

stand! Our track has been also renovated, and has a new rubberized surface! We are 

on our way! Please help us finish this very important project!   
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